
The California Department of Food and Agriculture is suspending the
current SWEEP Direct-to-Producer solicitation due to the extraordinary
State budget deficit announcement in November. 

Stay Up To Date:
CDFA will provide an update on the status of this solicitation in
early 2024 through their email subscription list. 

Already Applied?
CDFA will contact you directly when they have more information
about the program status.

Sign up for CDFA email notifications:
https://public.govdelivery.com/accounts/CADFA/subscriber/new

SWEEP DIRECT-TO-PRODUCER FUNDING UPDATE

SWEEP Block Grant Pilot funding is secure and applications open
in early 2024. 

UPCOMING SWEEP BLOCK GRANT PILOT

For more info, please contact the North San Joaquin Water Conservation
District’s General Manager, Steve Schwabauer, at steve@NSJCWD.com

For more information on the SWEEP Block Grant Pilot, visit:
https://www.cdfa.ca.gov/oefi/sweep/block_grant.html

The North San Joaquin Water Conservation District, the South San
Joaquin Irrigation District, and the Stockton East Water District are
partnering to utilize the Block Grant Pilot to distribute $5 million in
landowner grants of up to $200,000 for the same purpose as the Direct-
to-Producer grant. 

Stay tuned for more information about training opportunities.
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